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Saturday, January 28, 2017 
5:30pm (after Maghrib) 

1609 London Line, Sarnia 

GENERAL BODY MEETING 
SELECTION OF EXECUTIVES FOR 2017 

Please join us for a potluck dinner and an overview of SMA operations and 

accomplishments for the year of 2016. In addition, we request the 

community to actively partake in the important process of selecting the 

new SMA executives for the year of 2017.  

For further inquiries please contact the SMA Executives or email at sarnia.muslim.association@gmail.com. 
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